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Comments: I feel the expansion of the ski resort at Lutsen Mountains would be a welcome and beneficial project

for the area's economy with almost no negative impacts. I currently visit Lutsen to ski 1-2 times per season, and

this expansion would certainly increase the number of times I visit per year. It is my opinion that the Forest

Service should grant approval for the SUP, and the project should move forward with Alternative 2. I would be

happy to give further comment upon request.


